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LADYBIRD NURSERY FRUIT SALAD  

TASTING SESSION 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Tuesday 11th July, we would like to give the children the opportunity to get 

involved in preparing and tasting a fruit salad. This will allow them to try a variety of 

fruits, smells and textures which they might not have tried before.  

Here is a list of the fruits (and juice) which we have for the children to try: 

• Pineapple 

• Watermelon 

• Strawberry 

• Peaches 

• Kiwi  

• Apple Juice 
 

We are aware of any allergies and dietary requirements previously shared.  

However, if your child has developed a new allergy or intolerance, if you have any 

concerns, or you would prefer for your child not to participate, please email 

contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk   

 

Kind regards  

 

Vicky Day  

Nursery Manager  

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   
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